
WILBUR/CRESTON JOINT SCHOOL BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

Chairman Jaeger called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. followed by the flag salute.  

Board members in attendance were Karla Jaeger, Glen Richardson, Phin Haglin and 

Jill Schmierer, Pat Rosman, Pia Odegaard, Eric Nelson Others included 

Superintendents Steve Gaub and Bill Wadlington, Principals Carla Hudson and 

Glenn Arland, Rhonda Widmer, Christi Dahl, Aherron Nestor and Tina Colvin.  

 

There was no public comment.      

 

Discussion was started for future thoughts on a potential Superintendent search, i.e. 

1 or 2 Superintendents, interim or permanent and a timeline to discuss the process. 

 

Discussion was held between all regarding transportation schedules, meals, policies, 

grading, class assignments, and alert systems. 

 

Discipline policies were discussed between the two schools and how they are 

aligned.  

 

Discussion was held regarding where the JH/HS games and practices would be held 

for each school.  This will be an athletic co-op decision.   

 

The Boards will set up an evaluation process to discuss any co-op issues that may 

need to be addressed.  They will evaluate how the process is working on October 

27th before the Creston regularly scheduled Board meeting, and then meet quarterly. 

 

Chairman Jaeger adjourned the meeting at   6:25p.m. 

 

 

__________________________________________      __________________________________________ 

Board Chairman                                                               Board Secretary    
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